
 

Dear Parents/Guardians and the Senior Class of 2025:

 

We at Victor O’Neill Studios, your school’s official photographer, are excited to see you on the 

following date(s) for your senior portraits at your school:

Session A: Wednesday July 17, Thursday July 18, and Friday July 19, 2024                               

Don’t miss this opportunity to be photographed for the yearbook! For consistency purposes, 

Damascus High School will only accept Yearbook Portraits taken by Victor O’Neill Studios. The 

required attire for the school’s yearbook pose are traditional Tuxedos and Drapes; provided by 

us! 

In addition to the free yearbook session, we also offer sessions that include casual/personality 

portraits and Cap and Gown portraits, for a small sitting fee.

Please follow the link below to choose your session type and appointment time:

www.vosphoto.com/damascus
As a friendly reminder, appointments are needed for Senior Portraits.

If you have any questions, please email our Senior Portraits Team: seniors@vosphoto.com

Please kindly include your Senior’s First and Last Name and “Damascus Class of 2025” when 

emailing, for faster assistance.

Thank you!,

Your Senior Portraits Team

vosphoto.com (703) 532 - 0013 seniors@vosphoto.com

http://www.vosphoto.com/damascus
mailto:seniors@vosphoto.com

